

Have you traveled to Florida in the past year?

If you've visited Florida in the past year, the Office of Greenways and Trails wants to hear from you! As we look back on a very eventful year, we want to know how visitors are engaging in outdoor recreation around the state. Did you need to adapt your travel plans due to the pandemic? Did you discover a new favorite park or trail to visit? Maybe you tried kayaking for the first time or visited one of our many springs? Whatever your experience was like visiting Florida this past year, we'd love to hear about it!

Click *here* to take this 5-10 minutes short survey

